
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency

July 27, 1998

Mr. David A. Ullrich
Acting Regional Administrator
U.S. EPA, Region V
77 West Jackson Boulevard
Chicago, Illinois 60604

RE: Draft Notice of Intent to Delete Operable Unit 2 of the South Andover Salvage
Yards Site from the National Priorities List.

Dear Mr. Ullrich:
•v

The Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) staff has reviewed the draft Notice of
Intent to Delete Operable Unit 2 (OU2) of the South Andover Salvage Yards site (Site)
from the National Priorities List (NPL). This notice and action constitutes a partial
delisting of the Site from the NPL. Based on the NPL Deletion Criteria, Deletion
Procedures and Basis for Intended Site Deletion, the MPCA concurs with the
determination that Responsible Parties have implemented all response actions required
for OU2, that no further response action is appropriate for this particular operable unit,
and that the remedial activities conducted at the Site to date have been protective of
public health, welfare, and the environment.

Sincerely,

c
, Peder A. Lzfrson

() Commissioner
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency

PL:DJR:lma

cc: Gladys Beard, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region V
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